
Friday 13th October 2023  

Topaz NewsleƩer 
The children’s second week in full Ɵme has gone amazing. The children have 
come out of their shells and are working hard on their learning! I am 
immensely proud of everyone of them who have adjusted to school life 
excepƟonally.  

Below is some informaƟon that we have received quesƟons about, so I hope 
it helps:  

What to bring and when: 

- On Thursday and Friday, the children will need to wear their PE kits.  
- Fridays they need to bring their forest school kit in a bag. 
- Every day the children should come in with a coat and a jumper as the weather is 

constantly changing now and we love to use our outdoor environment. 
 

Reminders: 

- Should you need to get in contact about something it would be best to email myself 
james.keeping@sgmail.org.uk  

- The home/schoolbooks will be going home every Friday. They have some background on 
what we’ve been looking at this week and some advice for how to pracƟce at home.  

- Home/ schoolbooks need to be brought in every Friday so that they can be updated 
with the new learning. 

Christmas: 

- I know it may seem early to be discussing Christmas already, but we have had some 
quesƟons regarding our Christmas performance. 

- Our Christmas performance will be on Monday 11th December it will start at 9:30 and 
will last about an hour. There will be an opportunity to buy refreshments aŌer the 
performance and the money raised from this will go towards helping the school. 

Dates for the Diary: 

- Monday 16th October: Journal Share 3pm 
- Tuesday 17th October. Parents Evening: Please see separate email for bookings or 

contact the office for support with this alexanderhoseaprimary@sgmail.org.uk 
- Thursday 19th October: Parents Evening 

- Friday 20th October: Final Day of Term 1 
- Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October: Half Term 
- Monday 30th October: School Inset Day 
- Tuesday 31st October: First Day of Term 2 

We are looking forward to another amazing week next week! 

         Mr Keeping  

 


